All School Newsletter



Week of March 22, 2021



This is a short week academically, as we will be celebrating Easter! We will be doing a lot of very special activities to reinforce our Easter theme.

Our Spring bonnet and hat day will take place on our party days, which are Thursday and Friday, March 25 and 26. (Miss Milham's class will celebrate on Friday only). The Easter bunny will also make a quick appearance! Please remember if you would like to send a special treat for our parties, fresh fruit or vegetables are a great choice.

On Wednesday, we will be decorating Easter Eggs. Please remember these eggs should <u>NOT</u> be eaten as they will be sitting out all morning.

Our Spring Break takes place March 29 through April 2. We are closed to children who attend the morning session only.

We hope everyone has a Happy and Blessed Easter!

The Bobbie Noonan Staff



Happy Birthday!



Riley Tomaszewski 3/21 Russell Sneed 3/26 Emery Burton 3/27 Arya Linn 4/2 Elliot Flitcraft 4/3 Mrs. Geri 4/3